
The current version of the manuscript thoroughly addresses the concerns raised by me and the other 
reviewers. In particular, the authors have discussed the choice of the models from the point of view 
of the moisture budget and the relevance of having ensembles with different number of members. 
The authors also test the validity of the Gaussian distribution assumption, thus significantly 
improving the statistical robustness of the methodology. For these reasons, I would recommend the 
acceptance as is.


